
 
 

 
 

 

 

LEAF COLLECTION PROCEEDURE 
 

 

Leaf collection will be done periodically by the Department of Public 

Works.  Pick up will be done using the Village’s leaf vacuum system.  

In order to pick up the leaves, the residents need to rake or pile the 

leaves in the parkway (area between the curb and sidewalk).  Do not 

place leaves in the street as that will tend to plug up the storm sewer 

drains and cause localized flooding.  Leaves are not to be placed in 

bags or containers.  Only leaves and small amounts of grass clippings 

can be vacuumed up so no other debris should be in the leaf pile.  

Branches and other yard waste materials should be in a separate pile 

and those materials will be picked up on designated days.  Please refer 

to the Village calendar for those pick up days.   
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